
Attendance 
Best attenders last week were RC 100% WOW! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.9%. 

Attendance for the year so far is at 94.0% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 

be required. 

 

Class  % Attendance  

RC 100% 

RM 99.8% 

3C 97.6% 

1D 97.1% 

4I 96.4% 

6J 96.3% 

3S 95.8% 

2B 95.7% 

5SP 95.7% 

5YP 94.8% 

6W 94.8% 

2G 94.1% 

4B 89.6% 

1A 84.2% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 

your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 

 NEWSLETTER WEEK 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE: Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019 or office@hstb.co.uk  

AFRICAN DRUMMING  

On Friday the 14
th

 October we are delighted to 

have the African drumming band return to school 

for Years 3 and 4. This fantrastic workshop 

enables pupils to take part in a drumming session 

that will awaken their inner drumming beat! 

Look out for the photos on the website and don’t 
forget to ask your children about it.   

HARVEST SERVICE 

On Thursday 20
th

 October we will be having our 

Harvest service in St Barnabas Church. This year 

we will be supporting our local food banks in 

Heaton and Frizinghall. We have chosen the 

theme ‘Winter Warmer Harvest’ and are asking 

for tins of soup and woolly hats and gloves 

donations to help families get through a tough 

winter ahead, especially with rising fuel prices. 

Please send your donations in as soon as 

possible. Thankyou 

LANTERN MAKING 

WORKSHOP 

On Wednesday 19
th

 October Year 5 will be 

taking part in the lantern making workshop 

in preparation for the lantern Parade that 

takes place in Lister Park. We encourage all 

our families to attend the event that takes 

place on Friday the 28
th

 October.  

Upcoming events! 

11
th

, 13
th

 & 18
th

 October - Major roadworks on Ashwell Road 

14
th 

October – African drumming band 

19
th

 October – Year 5 Lantern Workshop 

20
th

 October – Winter Warmer Harvest Festival in Church 

21
st

 October – School closes for Half term 3.15pm 

31
st 

October – Deadline for High school Applications 

31
st

 October – School Opens 8.35am 

 OUTER SPACE 

WONDERDOME!    

On Friday the 14
th

 October the Amazing 

WonderDome Planetarium will be arriving into 

school for our Year 1 pupils. This term their topic 

is ‘Moon Zoom!’ The children will be able to 

experience the amazing universe and space 

through visual and audio projection sound and 

video effects to really make them feel like they 

are in outer space!! 
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ENDING 14
th 

OCTOBER 2022 


